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Dear Fellow Xavierites, 
 
Today and tomorrow are very busy days across our campus, as we 
collectively ready ourselves to teach and learn next week without seeing 
each other in our classrooms. 
 
From what I've seen on campus, some of you are a little nervous, others are 
enthused, and all of us wonder what the days and weeks ahead will hold. 
While some of us need to learn new techniques quickly, and all of us have 
the challenge of dealing with additional uncertainty, we can feel buoyed in 
our work by all the preparations made so far.  
 
Special recognition goes to faculty who are helping each other come up to 
speed, to CAT+FD staff (especially Janice!) for expert assistance, to SASO, 
CIIP, and Career Services staff, and to librarians and library staff members. 
Your special efforts are ensuring that our students continue to benefit from 


